
Public Notice 
Public Hearing for CDBG PF 18-21 Project Update 

2019 North, Johnson and Wisconsin Street Reconstruction 

Village of Montfort, Grant County 

 

 

The Village of Montfort will hold a public hearing for the 2019 North, Johnson, and Wisconsin 

Street Reconstruction project in the Village of Montfort.  An update on the project will be 

presented and the public will have a chance to comment and ask questions.  The project is funded 

in part by a Community Development Block Grant. 

 

The public hearing will be held on Monday, April 20th, 2020 at 7:00 PM via a telephone 

conference call.  If you would like to participate in the public hearing, dial 1-408-228-4039 and 

then enter code 322090997# when prompted to join the call.  The hearing will take place at the 

beginning of the Village Board meeting.  For persons who cannot attend via phone, you may 

attend the conference call at the Montfort Community Building located at 102 East Park Street, 

Montfort, WI.  The meeting room is handicapped accessible. Persons needing additional 

accommodations should contact Shelly Kazda at (608) 943-6917. 

 
Shelly Kazda, Village Clerk 

To be published on April 2 and April 9, 2020 

 


